
Salhouse Weekly Update W/C 16th May 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
This week was SATS week for Year 6.  We are so proud of the way the children managed the 
week.  They have been fantastic! 
Thank you to all responsible for organising the disco last week and for those who joined us on 
the evening.  A good fun occasion! It was great to see and hear how well they all got on with 
one another. 
 
Enjoy your weekend 
 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Next week 

 

 

Thursday 19th - all years to come in PE kit for 
fundraising event 

 
Friday 20th May – Non uniform come in your 

house colours 
 

Friday 20th – Fundraising Ice cream sale after 
school 

 

Looking ahead 
 

Tuesday 24th May – Mr Tregale visiting 
from Broadland High for transition talk 
with Year 6 
 
Wednesday 25th May – Cluster Cricket 
 
Friday 27th May – Red House Bake or 
Buy Cake Sale 
 
Friday 27th May – FOSS non uniform day 
children to wear red, white or blue for our 
Jubilee Celebration Day 
 
Monday 6th June – Start of Summer 
Term 2 

We’re collecting 
 

Daily tokens are in the EDP and Evening 
News, with 2 tokens on a Saturday. 

Also available in North Norfolk News, 
Dereham Times, Fakenham Times, Beccles & 
Bungay Journal, Lowestoft Journal and Great 

Yarmouth Mercury 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fundraising for DEC and Save the 
Children 
House Captains have been planning 
fundraising days for Ukraine and other areas 
for children in danger and need including this 
country. 
Money raised will go to the Disasters 
Emergency Committee and Save the 
Children. 
 
Thursday 19th – Special PE session, all 
classes to come in PE kit for a special activity 
morning 
 
Friday 20th House colours non uniform day £1 
on the gate.  Children to wear the colour of 
their house. 
 
Friday 20th Ice cream cone and sprinkle sale 
after school, 50p an ice cream 

 

 



Salhouse Weekly Update W/C 16th May 2022 
Holiday Club 

 
United Education will be running a holiday club during the summer holidays, please contact 

them if you would like to book a place. 

 

Jubilee Celebration day Friday 27th May 
 

We will be celebrating The Queens Platinum Jubilee on Friday 27th May with a special 
lunch.  No need to pre order.  

 
Heron’s Sleepover 

 
We are lucky enough to have been able to purchase a marquee which we 

will be using for our Federation Music Festival on June 21st.   
 

Year 6 children have written to Mrs Church to ask to hold a sleepover in 
the marquee, this will be taking place on Friday 24th June. 

     

 
 

Fun outside in 

the afternoon 
Wear red, 

white or blue 

for FOSS non 

uniform day 

FOSS red house 

cake sale 



 


